Superintendent’s PIE Meeting
Thursday, January 30, 2025
11:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:00 a.m. and welcomed all attendees present via Zoom.

Updates included:

e The art teachers from each school have curated a new collection of approximately 130 gallery
prints and 3-D art showcasing the artwork of our K-8 students at Central Office. Plans are
underway to host an open house for viewing, with the date to be announced once confirmed.

SPS will be present at the Fin Com meeting on Monday to discuss the FY26 budget.

Curtis Middle School recently welcomed a guest chef who featured a yard bird chicken sandwich.
The students responded enthusiastically, and there is hope to host similar events throughout the
District.

SMILE / EXPLORE invitation letters will be sent to families over the next two weeks.

Elementary report cards were released on Tuesday.

Our annual Kickoff to Kindergarten virtual meeting took place on Tuesday, with approximately 140
families participating. Kindergarten registration is now open. Please help spread the word to
friends and family with incoming kindergarten students.

e On February 27th, a transition meeting will be held for current 5th-grade families as they prepare
for 6th grade. A session for families with students on an IEP will take place from 6:00 p.m. to 6:45
p.m., followed by a general session for all students from 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Questions from participants included:
e None

Superintendent Crozier ended the meeting at 11:07 a.m.

The next Superintendent PIE meeting is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, February 27th at 11:00 a.m.



